
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

 

To:  College Principals 

  Heads of School 

 

Subject: Access Arrangements for SEC VET and SEAC subjects 
 

Date:  1st December 2020 

 

The Access Disability Support Committee (ADSC) shall not process access arrangements applications for SEC VET and 

SEAC assessments without an updated assessment carried out from July 2020 onwards.  The ADSC will only make an 

exception in the case of those students who are 'certified vulnerable'.  The schools/colleges will need to verify this 

and fill in and submit application Form A with any past reports/documentation.  The decision given by the ADSC will 

be an ad hoc decision and an update will be requested in future when the situation is safer for candidates to 

undergo the literacy assessment. 

As per previous notice, the deadline date for the submission of these applications will be Monday 1st February 2021.    


